
Faith      Respect     Responsibility    Trust      Team Work       Success 

 
 

 

St. Fillan’s Primary School   
1a Main Street 
HOUSTON 
PA6 7EL 
Tel No: 0300 300 0182       
Email:      stfillansenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 
Website:    www.st-fillans.renfrewshire.sch.uk 
 
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/stfilanspc 
http://stfilanspc.easysearch.org.uk 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Claire Mackenzie 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Be Brave       Unleash Creativity     Demonstrate Excellence     Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 

‘In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.’ 
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PRIMARY 6 and 7 – MASS OF ENROLMENT 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Primary 7 will celebrate their ‘Mass of Enrolment’ for Confirmation on Sunday 30th 
January 2022 at the 11.00am Mass in St. Fillan’s Church. Father Andrew is keen for the 
children and families of our Primary 6 children to be in attendance as part of their journey 
of faith in relation to the ‘Pope Francis Faith Award.’  
 
We would kindly request that the children ‘Dress for Excellence’ wearing their school shirt, 
tie and school shoes and wear a face covering.   
 
The children are permitted to invite 3 guests to be in attendance as per the current 
mitigations.   
 
We look forward to welcoming you and celebrating this important milestone in your child’s 
preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation.  
 
We thank you for your continued support and adherence to ongoing mitigations.  
 
Kindest Regards,  

 
 
Mrs Claire Mackenzie 
Head Teacher 
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